Dear Sir:

- On August 3lst I had a letter from Pvt. Rabart A, Cook,
former Athletic Publicity Director at Indianz University,
asking me %o send him some material fnranarﬁule he was

urim

I replied to him. sending the letter %o ‘Bhe m:'eu lu
gave me at Keesler Field, Mississippi. Howsver, the lette
lunnam malmd hm, andarter‘being ﬁmﬁuﬂamuplo

ta g:lw me as ta his pmant nd&'aaa.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




